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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

Well, this term started so well, what a shame that this half term didn’t quite go to 

plan! However, everyone adapted so well, including the children, and I hope that we 

will return to some normality in the Spring term.  

This week, children have enjoyed watching the annual pantomime, remotely of 

course, and their party day. They looked lovely, dressed up in their Christmas outfits.  

Thank you to parents/carers who sent in Christmas cards and gifts to staff and myself, 

it is very kind of you.  

I hope you have a well earned rest and a lovely Christmas break and I look forward 

to seeing all children back on Monday 4th January 2021.  

Keep safe and well and have a merry Christmas and a happy New Year.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Information 

 
Reporting Covid-19 

over Christmas 

A letter was emailed to all parents/carers 
this week, regarding letting school know 
about positive test results in the first week 
of the holidays. If you have not received 
this letter, please let the school office 

know.   

The guidance states: 

Parents to tell school about a positive test 
result for your child where their symptoms 
started on or before Sunday 20th 

December; or 

Parents tell school about a positive test 
result for your child where the test date 
was on or before Sunday 20th December 
and your child didn’t have any symptoms. 

When telling the school about positive test 
results please provide the following 
information: 

• The date symptoms started (or if there 

were no symptoms); 

• The date the test was taken (not the date 

you received the result); 

• The date your child’s self-isolation ends. 

When reporting the above, please 
email the info box: 
info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk  

 

 

Miss Collins have asked children across 

school to have a go at the reading 

challenge over Christmas, in order to 

promote the enjoyment of reading. 

Therefore, to enter the challenge, take a 

picture of yourself reading in an unusual 

location/situation and email it to school.  

Miss Collins will choose a winner from 

each phase in the New Year.  

 

Well Done!  

Cara Toghill has been chosen to participate in the National 

Karate competitions, and is one of only 3 girls chosen. 

What a great achievement to be chosen. Well done Cara, 

we wish you all the very best – fingers crossed!  

Years 3&4 Flu Nasal 

Immunisation  

Tuesday 12th January 

Letters regarding the flu nasal 

immunisation will be sent to parents/carers 

of children in Years 3&4. 

If you would like your child to have it, 

please return the form as soon as possible.  

Thank you.  

House Points 

This term, we set a challenge for the children – which House will get the most house points this term? 

Teachers have been awarding house points for effort in children’s work and these have been added up 

and the final scores are:  

Water – 613 / Air – 646 / Fire – 749 / Earth – 752 

Well done to all of the children who worked so hard gaining the house points and well done to Earth for 

winning. All children in Earth received a Christmas biscuit as their prize!  

Spring Term 2021 

Children return to school on Monday 4th January 2021 
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